
 

Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) Programme  

FREE Christmas Clubs  

 

The Department for Education is funding sessions during the school holidays for 

children and young people who receive benefits-related free school meals.  

 

Children who only receive universal free school meals that all children receive in the first 

three years of school DO NOT qualify.  

 

Your child MUST have a HAF allocated reference number to take part. To get a valid 

reference number you can email your child’s name and date of birth together with the 

school they attend to  

HAF@n-somerset.gov.uk 

 

Further details of upcoming events and other useful information can be found on the 

North Somerset website or by clicking here.  

 

If you think your child may be eligible for free school meals finding out couldn’t 

be easier, you can either  contact us in the school office and we will run a very 

quick check, or you can visit the North Somerset Council website or click here.  

 

As always you can contact the school office on: 

01934 822498 

office@banwell.extendlearning.org  

 

Please see below attached information about FREE Holiday, Activities and Food (HAF) 

Programme clubs over the Christmas Period.  

 

 

 

mailto:HAF@n-somerset.gov.uk
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme/about-haf-programme
https://nsod.n-somerset.gov.uk/kb5/northsomerset/directory/fsm_app_landing.page


 



 


